
 

  

 

 
 
May 2, 2023 
 
Speaker Robin Vos 
State Capitol 
PO Box 8953 
Madison, WI 53708 
 
Dear Speaker Vos, 
 
Pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute 17.01 (3), this letter is to inform you of my resignation from the 
Wisconsin State Assembly, effective at 5:00 PM on May 3, 2023. 
 
It has been an honor to serve the people of the 24th District in the State Assembly. I am grateful to my 
constituents for placing their trust in me to represent them for 13 years. It has also been a privilege to 
work with you and my colleagues, and in particular to serve as the Assistant Majority Leader and 
Republican Caucus Chair. 
 
I look forward to working together for the benefit of Wisconsin in my new role in the State Senate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dan Knodl 
State Representative 
24th Assembly District 


